
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO WORKERS 
 

FOR PROCESSING THROUGH THE DIRECT HIRE ASSISTANCE DIVISION 
 

(No. 326) 
 

The POEA Direct Hire Assistance Division (DHAD) hereby serves notice to the following 

workers whose Clearance from the ban on direct hiring were granted by the Secretary of the 

Department of Labor and Employment (DOLE) and were received by the POEA DHAD on October 

09, 2017. 
 

 
1. KAYE ANNE MERIZI ABIVA ALEJANDRO 
2. RACHELLE ANNE SUÑIGA TAN 
3. RUEL GASPAR TORDECILLA LASCANO 
4. JEFFREY NISNISAN MAGHILOM 
5. MARCELO BARTOLOME ISLA 
6. CHRISTIAN NARCISO CRUZ 
7. JOEL AVANCEÑA GUILALAS 
8. EDEN JOY LLEVA ALCANTARA 
9. JULIANITO DEJECACION DE LA TONGA JR. 
10. MICHAEL BULANDOS LUCAS 
11. RODERICK EUGENIO LOMBOY 
12. ELIZABETH JAMBALOS LAPRICO 
13. MELODY CARDENAS MURALLON 
14. PAULO BATARA GALLERO 
15. ANGELO IBAÑEZ VALENCIA 
16. JOCELYN NUESCA RABINO 

 
Above stated worker may proceed to your respective Regional Centers or Regi onal 

Extension Units, or at Window 6, Second Floor, Direct Hire Assistance Division, Landbased Center 

from Monday to Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. for the issuance of your Overseas Employment 

Certificate (OEC). Please bring original and photocopy of your documents. 

 
Please print a copy of this notice and proceed to the Guard-On-Duty to get a schedule for 

Step 2 DHAD approval, encoding, releasing, payment of POEA processing fee (PhP equivalent of 

US$100.00) and OWWA membership (PhP equivalent of US$25.00). For workers who were 

processed at the POEA Regional Offices, your OECs shall be processed through the POEA Regional 

and Overseas Coordinating Office. 


